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Dear Parents & Guardians,

Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board is pleased to inform you that we have partnered with EF Educational 
Tours to offer a Travel for Credit program in July. This exciting opportunity allows senior students to travel while 
earning one high school credit as part of a Grade 12 English summer school course.

We invite you to  join us at an upcoming information session and learn more about this exciting opportunity.  
We’ll cover everything you need to know about summer school and the travel components for the following 
course:

Exploring English in the U.K.

Summer School: July 2025/TBD
Instructional Details:  In Person, 8:30 am – 12:30pm | Location: TBD
Travel to the U.K.:       July 13 to 21, 2025

Information Session:
Meeting Date: Tuesday, January 28th 
Meeting Time:  7:00PM to 8:00PM
Meeting Location:  Online via Zoom Webinar

Please use the QR code or link to learn more and to register for the upcoming 
information session. We look forward to seeing you there!

Questions? Contact Marisa D’Alessandro at Marisa.DAlessandro@dpcdsb.org

Grade 12 English (ENG4U)
Summer School 2025

or visit:

eftours.ca/travel-for-credit/dufferin-peel-catholic
EF Voyages Culturels / 80 Bloor Street Ouest, 16e étage, Toronto, ON M5S 2V1 / TICO-2395858, 50018789 / CPBC-73991, 73990/ OPC: 702732

Register today -- space is limited!!

RSVP to join us 
online

Travel for Credit
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